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Monthly MIPPA Moment: 

Poverty Awareness Month 
 

January is National Poverty Awareness 

Month. The 2022 federal poverty line is 

$18,590 for a family of two (2023 levels have 

not been set yet). Poverty can cause 

malnutrition and hunger, lack of proper 

medical care, social discrimination, isolation 

and exclusion, and limited access to other 

basic services. The effects of poverty can 

reach deep into our communities.  
 

To help with Medicare costs, low-income 

beneficiaries may see if they qualify for 

financial assistance from the Medicare 

Savings Programs (MSPs). The MSPs help 

millions of Americans access high-quality 

health care at a reduced cost. The MSPs 

help pay Medicare premiums and may pay 

Medicare deductibles, coinsurance, and 

copayments for those who meet the 

conditions of eligibility. People with Medicare 

interested in learning more can visit here//

www.medicare.gov/your-medicare-costs/get-

help-paying-costs/medicare-savings-

programs. 
 

To see if you may qualify for one of the 
multiple Medicare Savings Programs, apply 
online at access.wi.gov, over the telephone at 
1-888-794-5556, by mail (https://
www.dhs.wisconsin.gov/library/F-10101.htm), 
or in person with your local Medicaid agency. 
The local agency in Dane County is the 
Capitol Consortium, at 1819 Aberg Avenue, 
Madison, WI 53704. The Capitol Consortium 
can also send you an application and answer 
any questions you may have about the 
application or these programs if you call the 
number above. For more information see:  
https://www.dhs.wisconsin.gov/publications/
p1/p10062.pdf.ttps:// 

“Daring to set 

boundaries is about 

having the courage 

to love ourselves 

even when we risk 

disappointing 

others.” 

-Brené Brown 

January 3, 2023 

Dane County Caregiver Program 

Something Old,  

Something New 
 

Happy New Year!  
 

In 2023, there will be some updates to 

Caregiver Chronicles. The long form 

newsletter distributed monthly made it difficult 

at times to bring information and events to 

caregivers in time for you to participate.  
 

Beginning this year the large, comprehensive 

newsletter will be sent out quarterly with one 

or two bulletins per month to keep you up-to-

date. Bulletins will include monthly features 

and events.  
 

 

For more MIPPA Program 

information, call MIPPA 

Program Specialist,  

Leilani Amundson, at 

608-240-7458. This  

project was supported  

by the Wisconsin  

Department of Health 

Services with financial 

assistance, in whole or  

in part, by grant number 

2101WIMIAA, from the 

U.S. Administration for 

Community Living,  

Department of Health 

and Human Services, 

Washington, D.C. 20201. 

Jane De Broux 

Caregiver Specialist 
 

608-381-5733 
 

Debroux.Jane@county

ofdane.com 
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Every year you make a resolution to  

change yourself.  
 

This year, make a resolution to be yourself. 
 




